
Spring Fear the Spear 2023

The Grass Lake baseball and softball programs will be hosting a Fear the Spear camp on May 7th, 2023
from 12-2 at the Willis Road Complex. The camp is for any Grass Lake tee ball-13u baseball or softball
player wanting to kick the season off with learning from current high school players and coaches!

Due Date: April 21st
Cost: $25 After April 21st: $10 increase per player to quick order camp shirt
Family rate: 2 siblings: $45 3 siblings: $65 4 siblings: $80
The registration fee includes a tee-shirt and free admission to any home baseball/softball game
while wearing the shirt. No family discounts after the due date or at the door.

Registration forms are available at the middle school and elementary main offices, the Grass Lake
Superintendent's office and GLSYL offices as well.
Registration forms and checks can be turned into the middle school or elementary offices.

Please make checks payable to Grass Lake Athletics - Memo: baseball or softball.
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
“Fear the Spear” Youth Baseball Camp 2023 at Willis Field Complex Registration Form

Name of Attendee(s): __________________________________________________________

Date of Birth: ___________________ Address: ____________________________________

Current School, Grade (and teacher if in elementary) : ______________________________

Circle shirt size for attendee(s) - one shirt per camper - note the number of shirts if more than one
Adult Small Adult Medium Adult Large Adult XL
Youth Small Youth Medium Youth Large

Parent consent and waiver form:
I,__________________________ hereby appoint the staff of “Fear the Spear” youth baseball camp to
authorize medical treatment for my child or illness that may result during the camp. I hereby waive and
release Grass Lake Schools and the camp's staff for any and all liability due to injuries that may occur at
the camp. I accept full financial responsibility for any medical treatment that may occur.

Parent/Guardian Signature:__________________________ Date:__________________

Phone Number: ___________________________________

If you have any questions please reach out to Coach Sulen at Keith.Sulen@grasslakeschools.com or
Coach Cook at Roger.Cook@grasslakeschools.com.

Thank you for your support and see you on the diamond!
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